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June 3, 2021 
 
To:  Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 

State Clearinghouse and Planning Unit 
 
 
Re: Memorandum for Notice of Preparation for SCH 2021050532 
 
This memorandum is provided by the County of Humboldt as the Lead Agency on the 
Nordic Aquafarms California, LLC Land-based Aquaculture Project. The County 
requests the original submittal of the Notice of Preparation submitted on May 28, 2021 
be withdrawn, and replaced with a revised Notice of Preparation circulated from June 
3, 2021 to July 6, 2021.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Alyssa Suarez 
Planner II  
Current Planning Division 
707-268-3703  
asuarez@co.humboldt.ca.us  
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